- NOTICE OF BUDGET ADOPTION -

The Preliminary Budget for the 2022-23 fiscal year was presented to the Board of
Commissioners on May 31, 2022, at a public meeting.

On June 28, 2022, at 6:30 p.m. or as soon thereafter at the Woodlake Fire Station,
Meeting Room, 216 E. Naranjo Boulevard, Woodlake, California, the Board will meet to
adopt the final budget and that any person may appear and be heard regarding any item in
the budget or regarding the addition of other items.

The staff report on this matter is available to the public at least three days prior to the
public hearing. These documents can be picked up at the Woodlake Fire Station during

normal business hours.

For information, please call 559-564-2181



